
 

 

 

 

 

A Student’s Guide to Home Learning 

Although learning at home is very different to learning in school, we hope that with these 

handy tips and reminders, you will enjoy discovering new ways to challenge yourself at 

home.  

Where can I find my Home Learning Tasks? 

If you are in Class 3 or 4, you have been practising logging 

in to Google Classrooms. You will need your G-Suite login 

to access Google Classrooms. This can be found on your 

login reminder card. Your child’s class teacher will set you 

weekly tasks and challenges to complete. You can also 

hand in your finished learning to your teacher via Google 

Classrooms.  

If you are in Class 1 or 2, your grown up will help you 

access your learning on Google Classrooms.  

If you are unable to access Google Classrooms at home, 

don’t panic! You can still find a weekly task sheet on our 

school website.  

 

How much learning should I do a day? 

In Class 1 and 2, you should try and do at least 2 

hours of learning a day. In Class 3 and 4, you 

should try and do at least 3 hours of learning a day. 

This doesn’t have to be all in one go! You should 

timetable in regular breaks to help you stay 

motivated.  

What if I get stuck? 

Think about our Building Learning Power skills! You could try thinking 

about the learning in a different way? Or maybe see if a grown up or 

another member of your family could help you? What about thinking back 

to other learning you have completed in the past? Remember to keep 

persevering! If you get REALLY stuck, you can email your class teacher and 

they will try and help you. 

What if I can’t remember my login details? 

All your login details will be on your login 

card. Or you can contact your class teacher. 


